Sacred Heart Central School

Learn, Lead, Live

12 December 2019

Carols by Candlelight at Jubilee Park

Dear Parents,

Our Sacred Heart students have been invited to sing at the annual Carols by Candlelight at Jubilee Park
on Sunday the 15" of December.

We are seeking your support by bringing your family to this event and allowing your child/ren to perform
on the evening. There will be a sausage sizzle and family activities starting at 5:30pm. The children will
be with their families prior to the carols starting. Students will gather with Mrs Winsor at 7pm and will
perform at approximately 7:15pm. Following their items the children are then free to re-join their families.

The students will be singing 2 songs: ‘Littte Drummer Boy' and ‘Christmas Time’. They can wear
Christmas themed clothes and/or hat if possible.

We thank you for your support and look forward to this special community celebration.

KA

Mrs Kylie Winsor
Stage 3 Teacher

Morris St Cootamundra NSW 2590
Telephone: 02 6942 2612
Website: www.shcoota.nsw.edu.au

Email: office.shcoota@ca.catholic.edu.au
Sacred Heart Central School acknowledges the Wiradjuri people, the traditional owners of this land



